
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
Construction Suspended on NM 68-US 64 Roadway Project 

Paseo del Pueblo in Taos 
Update as of Monday, March 23, 2020 

 
As of Monday, March 23, 2020, construction is suspended on Phase 1 of the NM 68-US 64 
Roadway Project on Paseo del Pueblo in Taos for a two-week duration amid COVID-19. 
 
Suspension will begin as of March 23, 2020 and will expire on Friday, April 3, 2020. Work will begin 
on Monday, April 6, 2020. 
 
All lanes are open in each direction on Paseo del Pueblo. This suspension is granted due to 
specification 107.20 that includes documented national unavailability of construction material and 
epidemic quarantine restriction. This is not intended for the contractor to restructure phasing. 
 
 For more information or to sign up for free email updates, visit the project website, 
www.taosnm6864.com. Information is also available at www.nmroads.com.  
 
Individuals with questions or concerns can send them through the project website or contact Patti 
Watson at 1-800-687-3417, (505) 269-9691 or pattiw@cwastrategic.com  
 
The project will improve the road through the heart of Taos, reduce congestion, correct physical and 
geometric deficiencies and add new ADA-compliant ramps and sidewalks. 
 
 
 


